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Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Lisa Westbrook <lisaw@tuolumneutilities.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 12:45 PM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Pinecrest Lake, Letter of Support

 
Mr. Jeffrey Parks 
State Water Resources Control Board  
– 
Division of Water Rights 
Water Quality Certification Program 
P.O. Box 2000 
Sacramento, CA 95812 
 
Dear Mr. Parks: 

As a customer of TUD, we support the Mitigated Negative Declaration of PG&E’s 
Pinecrest Lake Level Modification Project that proposes that PG&E be allowed to 
lower the surface elevation of Pinecrest Lake, until and including Labor D 
ay each year, from the current minimum elevation of 5,608 feet to a range of 
minimum elevations between 5,606 feet and 5,600 feet, depending on the water 
year type as defined in the existing certification. 

Sincerely, 

William & Catherine Lobdell 
17022 Broken Pine Road 
Sonora, CA  95370 


